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IUN 2 1 1951 

Dr. K. Kay, 
Chief, 
Industrial Health Laboratory, 
Dept. of National Health & Welfare, 
Ottawa. 

Dear Dr. Kay: 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

I am sending you herewith a copy of the 
minutes of the meeting held in my office on June 1, 1951, 
to discuss the arsenic problem at Yellowknife, which you 

attend. copy of the letters 
addressed to Dr. O.L. Stanton, Medical Officer of Health, 
Yellowknife, Mr. A.K. Muir, General Manager, Giant 
Yellowknife Gold Mines, Limited, Yellowknife, and Mr. Q.T.G. 

Jewitt, Manager of Mines, Consolidated. Mining and 
Smelting Co. of Canada, Limited, Trail, B.C., as the 
result of the conclusion C ruched at this meeting are 
also enclosed. 

Yours sincerely, 

G.F.B. Sinclair, 
Director. 
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